

ATLANTA NEIGHBORHOOD CHARTER SCHOOL BOARD GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE REPORT April 19, 2020

Executive Director Evaluation

- The process has begun for the year-end evaluation of the ED
- Our goal is to have the evaluation complete to report at the June Board meeting
- Board members have been sent a packet in compliance with Governance policies

Policy Review

- We have worked through revisions to our Governance Policies, which are ready for a vote
- Review of other policies is ongoing

Nominations

The Nominations Task Force has a separate report